
 

 

 

 

 

    

 
 

 
 

2016 PUBLICATION OF STUDENT PHOTOS & WORK SAMPLES 
PERMISSION FORM 

 

 
 

At Kingsbury Primary School, we like to celebrate the students’ success and promote their achievements in 
print and digital media. From time to time, pictures of children engaged in educational activities at school, on 
excursions and camps may be included in promotional material such as newspaper articles, newsletters, 
posters, info-boards, flyers, the school magazine, our school website or our school performances (concert). A 
necessary feature of this initiative is the inclusion of student photos and work samples. 
 
We understand that privacy is a main concern parents have regarding the safety of their child. To further 
protect your child, their surnames will not be published in any external publications, such as the school 
magazine or on our website. 
 
Children, who are selected to be photographed by commercial press, will be asked to complete a separate 
permission form by the particular photographer, company or the school. 

 
We would hope that all parents would want to celebrate their child’s success and tenure at Kingsbury Primary 
School and wish for it to be proudly displayed. We do understand and appreciate that it is the parents’ right to 
determine if they would like photos and images to be used in school based publications.  
 
As such, please tick your preferred option. 
 

Yes, I do give permission for my child’s image/photo to be used in school publications  

  
No, I do not give permission for my child’s image/photo to be used.  

 
 
I fully understand that my choice may affect my child ______________________________ in Grade ________, 
from being included in photos of school events or annual school magazine. I understand that Kingsbury 
Primary School staff will take all available measures to protect my child’s safety and wellbeing at all times. 

 
Signature of 
Parent/Guardian____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Kingsbury Primary School adheres to all government legislation as photographs, video or digital images of a student are considered 
“personal information” and therefore their use and disclosure are governed by the Information Privacy Act 2000 (Vic) (IP Act) and the 
Information Privacy Principles contained within it.  Photographs, video and digital images of students may also contain copyright, and 
therefore may also be governed by the Copyright Act 1968 (Cth) (Copyright Act). 


